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Editor’s Commentary 
 
 
In this issue, there are seven professional papers and one literature review. The subjects are varied, and 
there does not appear to be any themes coming through the articles that would unify them by area of 
interest. This is the beauty of this publication. As aviation professionals, we have a vast array of subjects 
and areas of interest or concern from which to pluck subjects that interest us. During the annual 
assessment time, at every institution in UAA, our administrators ask each of us if our departments and 
schools perform research with persons from other disciplines. Our response to them is that there are 
few disciplines on a university campus not part of aviation.  
 
In a publication such as the CaRi, we might find articles written by an aerospace engineer, a medical 
doctor, a meteorologist, a psychologist, a mathematician, a physiologist, a teacher, a pilot, or an air traffic 
controller. The editorial staff welcomes all these persons to contribute to this publication that represents 
all those within the University Aviation Association. 
 
I hope you enjoy the selection of articles in this issue.  
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